Yeshivas Aish Kodesh

Talmudical Academy of Norfolk

612 Colonial Avenue
Norfolk, VA  23507

dwatyak@gmail.com
TUITION ASSISTANCE POLICY

It is our policy that families requesting education for their children be accommodated if at all possible.  We are committed to the idea that no Jewish child should be denied a Jewish education due to the inability to pay full tuition.  Obviously, only those families who do not have the financial resources to pay in full will be considered for a reduced tuition.  However, several considerations should be clear before a form is completed.
Decisions made regarding tuition reduction are based on the financial health of the school and of the family applying.  Applications should be returned no later than June 13th.  Tuition Assistance is not available for any portion of the Room & Board fee.  All information provided is strictly confidential.  Thank you for taking the time and trouble to complete the forms.










